Kristi Vervack

221 Grant St., Downers Grove, [L 60515 kristi.vervack@gmail.com 630-418-1877

March 8, 2016

Dave Palzet

Superintendent
7450 South Wolf Road
Burr Ridge, IL 60527

Dr. Palzet,

I would like to extend my appreciation to Pleasantdale School District 107 for
allowing me to teach at the elementary school for the past seven years. | have gained
a vast amount of knowledge, experience and expertise during my time here. The
support, training, friendships and memories will always mean so much to me.

At this time, I would like to inform you that I will be resigning from my job at
Pleasantdale School District 107, effective June 8th, 2016. My family will be
relocating to the Atlanta area this summer. [ would like to thank vou lor giving me
the opportunity to be part of the staff, and | wish you all the best in the future.

Sincerely yours,

~Kristi Vervack



